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Ahmedabad General Post Office to remain closed on July 21

The Department of Posts has announced the rollout of its next-generation APT application, marking a
significant step towards modernising postal services across the country. The upgraded system is set
to be implemented at post offices nationwide on July 21, 2025, including the General Post Office in
Ahmedabad.
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